October 4, 2018 PTC Meeting Minutes
The PTC meeting was called to Order at 5:32 pm in the Parkside Choral Room.

Standing Items: Approved minutes from the September 6 meeting, Autumn Spayer, gave the
treasurer’s report . As of the meeting date, the PTC had a balance of $27,475. Molly presented the mini
grants from Northview: No Child Left On Their Behind (assembly), Know it All Show (assembly) and
Thomas Edison (assembly)- all approved and Parkside: Medieval Times for 5th grade field trip- tabled
until corrected.

Under New Business, Molly Leone welcomed all in attendance and thanked them for coming.
Introduction of all PTC members was made.

The Fundraiser for this school year was discussed. The outcome has not be finalized as of yet
with orders still being processed. The Dunk Show which will be held at Northview on the evening of
November 1. Fundraiser sort will be Friday, November 2 and pick up will be Saturday, November 3.
Volunteers are still needed and appreciated.

Jen Marsala discussed the Halloween Dance. She stated that a “Save-the-date” was posted on
all Social Media outlets. On October 12, invites will be sent home with all Northview students. The
committee is still working on getting donations. Once again the dance will be free for all families with a
DJ, Photo booth, and refreshments.

Next, Mary Bentley discussed the Holiday Bazaar. She would like to get a committee together to
distribute some of the “jobs” needed. Set-up for the event will be November 16, with the Bazaar on
November 17. Tickets for the 50/50 were handed out and all money and unsold tickets are due by the
November meeting.

Under Other, Michelle Terry brought a sample of a volunteer t-shirt that may be purchased by
those who are interested for $10. A sign-up sheet was passed around. Those that were not in
attendance at the meeting can still purchase one by emailing PTC.

Meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm. Next meeting: Thursday, November 1 at Parkside in the Choral
Room. Time TBD

Respectfully Submitted, KaiLee Sell /PTC Secretary



